Regular Meeting January 16, 2024

The Mayor and Council for the City of Maysville met on Tuesday, January 16, 2024, at
Homer Street.

Present: Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers, Kim Wilmoth, Richard Parr, Amanda
Farley, and Brodriche Jackson. City Clerk, Sandra Helton.

INVOCATION AND PLEDGE
The invocation was given by Mayor Richard Presley.

The Minutes of Regular Meeting December 4, 2023, Public hearing, November 30, 2024,
and public hearing December 4, 2023, was approved as read. The motion to approve was
made by Councilmember Richard Parr, seconded by Councilmember Kim Wilmoth. Motion
carried.

The reappointment of the following positions was approved:
Auditor Keith Waters, Chip McGaughey, PE with EMI.

Councilmember Kim Wilmoth made the motion to approve Auditor Keith Waters.
Councilmember Amanda Farley seconded. Motion carried.

Councilmember Kim Wilmoth made a motion to approve Chip McGaughey, PE with
Engineering Management. Brodriche Jackson seconded. Motion carried.

The following reappointments we not approved:
Judge Scott Tolbert, Attorney Abbot S. Hayes, Jr. with Hulsey, Oliver, and Mahar.

Councilmember Richard Parr made a motion to reappoint Judge Scott Tolbert. Motion
failed for lack of second.

Councilmember Brodriche Jackson made a motion to not reappoint Judge Scott Tolbert.
Councilmember Kim Wilmoth seconded. Councilmember Kim Wilmoth, Brodriche
Jackson, and Amanda Farley voted in favor. Councilmember Richard Parr voted against.
Motion carried 3-1.

Councilmember Brodriche Jackson made a motion to not reappoint Attorney Abbot S.
Hayes, Jr. with Hulsey, Oliver, and Mahar. Councilmember Amanda Farley seconded.
Councilmember Kim Wilmoth, Brodriche Jackson, and Amanda Farley voted in favor.
Councilmember Richard Parr voted against. Motion carried 3-1.

Mayor Richard Presley appointed Councilmember Richard Parr as Mayor Pro-Tem.




Councilmember Brodriche Jackson made a motion to accept the Statewide Mutual Aid
Agreement with Jackson County. Councilmember Richard Parr seconded. Motion carried.

It was agreed upon by the Mayor and Council to further discuss the time change for future
meetings at the next workshop scheduled on January 25, 2024.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm by a motion made by Councilmember Richard
Parr. Councilmember Kim Wilmoth seconded. Motion carried.




